
8210 Burkhart Parking Pad 

 

Resident installed parking pad in October 2019  

Resident stated he was unaware that plans needed to be approved and a permit was required. 

Item was placed on March 2020 Agenda requesting a variance from homeowner 

March 2020 in person Meeting was cancelled.  Agenda item was not discussed.  Item fell off the radar. 

 

October 2021 

City Engineer was asked to visit jobsite.  Results: The parking pad is in perfect condition.  The actual 

drainage is an improvement over the original drainage. 

 

 

 


